
 

 

DATE:  5/8/2017 
 
TOPIC: Sheriff’s Office Receives Award from the Police Benevolent Foundation 
 
Sheriff Keith McBrayer accepts an award on behalf of the Henry County Sheriff’s Office for 
supporting the 2016 “Race for the Fallen - Glow Run”.  The award was presented by Patrick 
Cullinan for the Police Benevolent Foundation and executive board members of the Police 
Benevolent Association - Three Rivers Chapter.   
 
The Police Benevolent Foundation is a tax-
deductible 501(c)(3) organization.  It exists to 
support law enforcement officers by providing 
funds for families of fallen officers, youth 
scholarships, disaster relief for officers, and 
post-traumatic stress and life concerns 
seminars for law enforcement officers and 
their families.    
 
One way funds are raised in support of law 
enforcement is the annual “Race for the 
Fallen 5K and 1 Mile Glow Run” in locations 
across Georgia.  The R4TF event recognizes 
the contributions and sacrifices made by the 
officers and their families.   
 
Sheriff McBrayer commented, “The Glow Run is a fun community event for all ages with the 
serious goal to benefit law enforcement families across the state.  The run takes place at night 
and runners are covered from head to foot in glow-in-the-dark items.”    
 
The Race for the Fallen 5K Glow Run will light up the night on Saturday, September 9, 2017.  
The race takes place at Salem Baptist Church Recreation Complex located at 1724 GA-155 N.   
 
For registration details on the different categories and costs visit: https://raceforthefallen.com/.  
Each registration includes a neon race shirt, 21 pieces of glow gear, a finisher LED glow 
medallion and more!   

L to R: V.P. Jon Williams, President  Richard Harned, Sheriff Keith 
McBrayer, Patrick Cullinan – PBF,  Senior V. P.  Jack Oakman 
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